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Members of the AIAA Greater Huntsville Section attended Artemis on the Square, a celebration of 

NASA’s Artemis program in downtown Huntsville on Saturday, November 6th .  The community event 

was organized by NASA and Downtown Huntsville, Inc. with sponsorship from Teledyne Brown 

Engineering.  The square featured exhibits showcasing several elements of Artemis, including the Space 

Launch System, Orion Crew Capsule, the Human Landing System, and Lunar Gateway.   Many companies 

with a local presence who support the Artemis program also had booths at the event.  Attendees were 

encouraged to dress like astronauts and an attempt was made to break the world record for most 

people dressed as astronauts in a single location.  There were also numerous STEM activities for children 

in attendance.  AIAA Greater Huntsville members attending the event gathered afterward to take a 

photo in front of an inflatable version of the Space Launch System rocket.   

 

 

AIAA GHS Members at Artemis on the Square.  


